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I strongly oppose this bill. Oregon has subverted the rights of the taxpayers in favor 

of catering to the unhoused. An individual should not expect to claim a public space 

as their home, and I should not have to subvert my usage of a public space that my 

tax dollars support to these individuals who have taken up residence in these public 

spaces. I agree that homelessness is a real problem that is not easily solved but 

please let us start with repealing measure 110, and let us staff our police force and 

mental health facilities to allow the enforcement of rules and support folks need. This 

will enable a productive society for all instead of for the few who no longer participate 

in it. 


